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Adding the ability for many families to move into the Hellgate Elementary School District will
become a disaster for our school. There is already terrible overcrowding which will cause
problems for the school which has a building for every 2 grades except 4,5, &6. There isn't
enough current space for another building and increasing the height still adds too many
students for any school in Montana. Please honor my vote of NO.

Carol Gauthier
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